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E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk
Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

26" January 2017
Dear Parents
Year 4 Music Concert — Thursday 16™ March 2017

Year 4 children are taking part in the DASP Choral Festival with other first schools
from DASP on Thursday 16™ March. They will be going to St Osmund’s Middle School
in Dorchester for the morning, to rehearse for the performance held in the evening for
parents. They will be leaving school at 9.30 am and returning to school by 12 noon in
time for lunch at St Mary’s.

For the evening, the children need to be at St Osmund’s Middle School Sports Hall in
Dorchester at 6.00 pm (the doors to the performance space will not open before 6.00
pm). The performance will then start at 6.30 pm and will last around 1 hour.

Due to the high number of students involved, we ask that each child brings a maximum
of 2 adults with them to watch the performance, in order that everyone can be seated in
the hall.

Entrance to the performance is free. There will be a retiring collection to raise funds for
DASP Music (registered charity 1162919). This money is then used by the DASP
schools for musical projects such as this in the future.

For the evening, children will need to wear their school uniform.

The children can access the songs that they need to learn for the concert by following
this link:

hitp:/fwww dasprusic co uk/yesr-4-singing-concert hitiml

We will need some parents to help with walking from St Mary’s to St Osmund’s and
back on the morning of the 16™ to ensure the children are safe. Please let myself or Mrs
Oddy in Year 4 know if you are able to help with this.

Many thanks.

Yours Sincerely

Miss Dowling
Year 4 Teacher
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